
F1KST MEETINGS AND PUBLIC EXAMINATIONS—continued.

Date of Order,
fcO Debtor's Name. Address. Description. Court. No. Dateof IflrBt H°ur- 15Iaoe- "w^min^Hnn0 H01*- ^ace. . ]f anJ'»QQ • Meeting. jixaminawon. for Summary
«<l Administration.
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- Phipps, Albert
Edward

Singleton, Benjamin

L_|

' Jones, John Fred-
erick

Cocker, Robert/

Hebdon, George
Thomas and

Hebdon, Henry
William (both
c a r r y i n g on
business as

Heb don Brothers) ...

Morton, William "...

Residing at 2, Coventry-
street, and carrying on
business at 15, Leaming-
ton-street, and 2,
Coventry-street, all in
the county borough of
Leicester

Residing and carrying-on
business at 163, Sandy-
Jane, Skchnersdale, in
the county of Lancaster

10, Merchant- street,
Pontlottyu, in the
county of Glamorgan

Residing at 33, Jubilee-
road, and lately residing
and carrying on business
at 24, Jubilee-road, both
in Eston, in the county
of York

Residing at 46, Brompton-
street

Residing at 94, Ayresome-
street

At 94, Ayreaome-street,
all in Middlesbrough, in
the county of York

Residing and carrying on
business at 5, Farrer-
street, Middlesbrough,
in the county of York

Plumber

Butcher

Butcher

Miner, lately
Boot and Shoe
Dealer

Yeast and Egg
Merchants

Coal Dealer

Leicester

Liverpool

Merthyr Tydfil

Middlesbrough

Middlesbrough

Middlesbrough

15
of 1913

23
of 1913

7
of 1913

25
of 1913

24
of 1913

23
of 1913

April 23, 1913

April 24, 1913

April 24, 1913

April 24, 1913

April 25, 1913

April 24, 1913

3.30P.M.

11 A.M.

12 noon

12.45 P.M.

3 P.M.

12.30 P.M.

Official Receiver's
Office, 1, Berridge-
street, Leicester

Offices of the Official
Receiver, Union
Marine- buildings,
11, Dale-street,
Liverpool

Official Receiver's
Office, County
C o u r t Office,
T o w n Hal l ,
Merthyr Tydfil

Official Receiver's
Office, Court-
chambers, Albert-
road, Middles-
brough

Official Receiver's
Office, Court-
chambers, Albert-
read, Middles-
brough

Official Receiver's
Office, Cour t -
chambers, Albert-
r o a d, Middles-
brough

May 9, 1913

April 28, 1913

May 7, 1913

May 2, 1913

May 2, 1913

May 2, 1913

11 A.M.

11 A.M.

10.30 A.M.

10.30 A.M.

10.30A.M.

10.30A.M.

The Castle,
Leicester

Court House,
Government-
bui ld ings ,
Victoria- street,
Liverpool

Town Hall,
Merthyr Tydfil

Court House,
Wilson-street
West, Middles-
brough
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Court House,
Wilson -street
West, Middles-
brough

Court House,
Wilson-street,
West Middles-
brough

April 12, 1913 g
•

April 12, 1913
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